
4/24/2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It has been my great pleasure to work for and with Katy Campion for over 20 years.  

At J.D. Edwards, Katy was the manager of the Editing team. She founded and managed a team that 
ensured quality, consistency, and usability across the company’s documentation repository.  

Katy then founded the Information Integrity team, of which I was the supervisor, to do content QA. As a 
manager, Katy was hands-on, a strong advocate for her team, and approachable, yet driving us to 
achieve high volume and quality.  

After the company’s acquisition by PeopleSoft, Katy was reassigned to an editing position, where she 
and I worked side by side. Though we were at that time peers, I continued to look to her as a leader. 
She set the bar high, and the rest of us worked to follow her example.  

When I left to work for McKesson, I was thrilled to recommend Katy for a senior technical writer 
position, as soon as one opened. I was a team lead, and later the manager of that team. As an 
employee, Katy was responsible, conscientious, collaborative, self-managing, and very productive. She 
continued to demonstrate leadership by recommending, and then setting up, an editing function on my 
team. Katy’s editing efforts greatly improved the quality of the content we produced.  

Shortly after we were acquired by Allscripts, a Managing Editor position opened, and I was once again 
thrilled to recommend her for it. She took her leadership and editing skills to benefit the larger 
Documentation Center of Excellence. We continued to work together at Allscripts for the next two 
years.  

Having been Katy’s employee, manager, and peer, I enthusiastically recommend her. Katy is a great 
asset in whatever role she serves and for whatever company is lucky enough to hire her.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

Juliet Wells 
Juliet.j.wells@gmail.com 
303.522.3533 
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